
December 1, 2021 Newsletter

                          SNOW TIME
The snow blades are standing ready to be installed on the trucks,
the street mix has been ordered, equipment to haul snow is 
ready and now we wait……….Please help us help you during this 
winter as we work to keep streets clear by moving your vehicle 
either off the street, if possible, or to a cleared side of the street 
as soon as possible.  Your help is always appreciated by the guys
in the trucks.  

LEAF TIME 
Leaf vacuuming has basically come to a close.  If you bag leaves 
or yard waste, take to the mulch pile at the Utility Garage on 
Second Street but, please, empty the bags and take with you.  

2022 PAYMENT PLANS
Methods to pay utility bills for the Town will see a major change 
in 2022 with the addition of online options for payment and for 
access to account information.  No official date set for installation
but will be one of the first months.  Of course, payments will 
always be accepted in the office also.  An information sheet will 
be included in your January or February billing.

MEMORIAL BOWS
Bows for the Town Christmas Tree are still available at Town Hall 
courtesy of Gebhart’s Floral Barn.  At $2 each, the name of the 
person being honored is added to the bow before placement on 
the tree at Town Hall - white for one deceased, red for one living,
and yellow for service members living or deceased.  The 
proceeds are used by the Chamber of Commerce to defray costs 
of Christmas lighting in the downtown.  The beautiful tree at 
Town Hall has been donated this year by the family of Maud 
Nuss.

MEETINGS AND CLOSINGS
 Warren Town Council has only one meeting scheduled in 

December for Monday, December 13th.
 Closings:

December 23, 24, 27   Christmas Holiday
December 31, January 3 New Years Holiday

DISCONNECT DATE FOR DECEMBER 1  ST   BILL  
Due to the Holiday Schedule, disconnect for the December 
1st utility bill will be January 4, 2022.


